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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
On Thursday 9th March we will be hosting an assembly from ‘Creature Teachers’ to support our topic of 
Mini Beasts. 
 
The assembly will feature various animals and creatures from our topic. There will be an opportunity for the 
children to have an up close view of the animals and to learn about their adaptations and habitats. 
 
This is an amazing opportunity for the children to learn first-hand about some of our native animals and 
their lifecycles.  
 
To cover the cost of the assembly we are asking for a payment of £4.00. Payment should be made online 
only via your MCAS accounts. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Woodford 
EYFS Lead 
 

 
The Creature Teachers will be visiting school on Thursday 9th March.  
 
We will be bringing along creepy crawlies, scaly reptiles, furry animals and birds for the children to get 
hands on with, and up close to.  
 
If your child has an animal related allergy, or serious animal phobia, please let your teacher know, so we 
can be notified and take steps to prevent your child coming into contact with any animal of concern.  
 
Please visit www.thecreatureteachers.co.uk to see the creature team! 
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